
 

 

In Memory of Yukiko Miura (1956 - 2018) 
 
Crescentia DeGoede 
March 16, 2018 
 

Name: Yukiko Miura 
 
Spouse:  Toshimi 
 
Children: Asaka 
 
Birth Date: April 5, 1956 
 
Blessing Date: October 14, 1982 
 
Ascension Date: March 13, 2018   
 
Our dear sister Yukiko Miura ascended to the 
Spiritual World on March 13, 2018. Yukiko was 
diagnosed with stage 4 cancer last year, and after a 
year-long battle, she ascended to the spiritual 
world. Yukiko has been with our True Parents and 
with our Unification Movement for more than 40 
years. She served as a missionary in Costa Rica, 
Nepal, and the USA. Yukiko is survived by her 
husband Toshimi and their daughter 
Asaka. Yukiko’s family and friends will remember 
her love, compassion, and generosity. 
 

The Miura family used to live in New Jersey until they moved to moved to Connecticut in 2014, but still 
kept close contact with the New Jersey church community. 
 
Yukiko’s Seonghwa Ceremony will be at the Clifton Family Church on Saturday, March 17. The service 
will start with a viewing at 9:00 AM and the Seonghwa Ceremony will begin at 10:00 AM. 
 
During this challenging time, let us join together and support the Miura family with our prayers, presence, 
and words of compassion. Let’s pray for Yukiko’s victorious transition to a glorious new life in the 
spiritual world, where our True Father and many saints are waiting with open hearts and arms. 

 
Following is the information on Mrs. 
Miura’s Seonghwa Ceremony. 
 
12-Hour Chain Prayer 

 
We will start a Chain Prayer on Friday, March 16 
at 9:00 PM at the Clifton Family Church or at your 
homes. The Chain Prayer will end on March 17 at 
9:00 AM. If you are interested in joining the Chain 
Prayer, please contact Mrs. Misako Ishikawa at 
862-219-0809. 
 
Viewing Ceremony 

 
Saturday, March 17 at 9:00 AM at the Clifton Family Church: 78 DeMott Ave, Clifton, NJ, 07011. 
 
Seonghwa Ceremony 

 
Saturday, March 17 at 10:00 AM at the Clifton Family Church: 78 DeMott Ave, Clifton, NJ, 07011. 
 
If you would like to send flowers, please send to Clifton Family Church: 78 DeMott Ave, Clifton, NJ, 
07011. 
 
If you would like to send a card or donation, please send to Mr. Toshimi Miura: 
102 Stonefield Dr., Apt-4, Waterbury, CT 06705.  


